
 

 

 
 
Community Energy Specialist 
One-year Term 
 

Power up your career! 

Join our dynamic management team and assist in the strategic leadership for the City’s sustainability goals 

through developing and implementing a Community Energy Program, which entails developing strategies, 

guidelines and programs aimed at reducing energy use and greenhouse gas emissions in residential and 

commercial buildings.     

 

In partnership with FortisBC, you liaise with City staff, stakeholders and the public to support action plans 

that move our community towards a low carbon energy future.  Focusing on building energy use, you will 

use your leadership and creativity to develop an Energy Step Code Implementation Plan and a Community 

Energy Retrofit Strategy.  You will explore opportunities to promote, demonstrate or pilot programs and 

partnerships with the goal of influencing change to reduce community energy use.  You have extensive 

knowledge of energy efficient technologies, program and policy development, and experience writing 

detailed reports and performing data and policy analysis.  

 

You have a minimum of four years’ relevant work experience as well as a degree in engineering, planning, 

natural resource management or related field.  Accreditation in one of the following areas is also desirable: 

Certified Energy Advisor, Certified Energy Manager, graduate degree (in public policy, sustainability or 

resource management), Registered Professional Engineer, Registered Professional Planner or Sustainable 

Energy Management. Core competencies include: leadership, diplomacy, technical expertise, 

communication, decision making and risk analysis. 

 

Help Kelowna become the best mid-sized City in North America!  This is an exempt position that offers a 

salary range of $41 to $46 hourly plus 14% in lieu of benefits, vacation and statutory holidays. 

 
 

Apply online at kelowna.ca/careers by November 21, 2017. 

 
Applicants not contacted within three weeks of the competition closing date are thanked for their interest. 

 

 


